Contact: Gillian McRobb, Head Teacher

Tel: 0141 570 7040 Fax: 0141 570 7041

Email: schoolmail@busby.e-renfrew.sch.uk

Date: 06 December 2018



House Day

Dear Parent/Carer

Monday 10th December will be our second House Day at Busby.

Mrs Brysland and the House Captains have planned a fun day of activities for the pupils to participate in. This House Day will have an art and design focus, with our pupils competing in a number of events throughout the day to earn points for their house including a Pictionary challenge and the opportunity to design their House shield.

We would like pupils to come to school on Monday dressed in their school uniform, but they can add an item of clothing in their house colour to celebrate the day. They may wish to add a Santa or Elf hat for the day also.

As always, if you have any questions regarding the event, please contact either of me at the school at any time.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Mark Weir

Depute Head Teacher













